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Phillip de St. Aubin, Boeing vice president of International Relations, was selected by Hispanic Engineer and
Information Technology magazine as one of the "50 most important Hispanics in technology and business for
2004." At a ceremony on September 17th in Nashville, Tenn. de St. Aubin and other honorees were presented
with the prestigious national award for their outstanding work and technology leadership. The list of winners
includes many of the highest-achieving Hispanic executives, managers, and researchers in industry,
government, and academia. "I feel that my mission is to act as a catalyst for bringing diverse ideas, processes
and people together to ultimately assist in the globalization of Boeing," says de St. Aubin.
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